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27th January 2016 

 

 

 

Another year has passed and we are into a new year. I hope everyone had a great Christmas 

and New Year and enjoyable break. I must say that I am looking forward to getting back to 

tennis. 

 

I would like to wish Connie Spence, our President, a speedy recovery after her recent back 

operation and look forward to seeing her back on the court soon. 

 

Congratulations to Mary Gordon who competed in the Australian Senior Tennis 

Championships in Shepparton, Victoria. Mary won all the events in which she competed  

65 – 75 Teams Event 

75 Singles and Doubles 

Combined 130 Doubles 

 

TENNIS WILL RECOMMENCE NEXT WEDNESDAY 3RD FEBRUARY AND WE WILL BE PLAYING 

WEEK 14 

 

Reserves:   Division 1     Carolyn Perks     0430 710 671 

                     Division 3     Jenny Stanley     0435 024 633 

 

 

 

Cheers 

 

Judy 


